Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 11:32 AM

To:'dharma0814@yahoo.com'Subject:RE: docket number 160021-E1

Dear Ms. Kembro-Reaney,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto Commission Deputy Clerk I Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 32399 (850) 413-6010

From: Deborah Kembro (Marino) [mailto:dharma0814@yahoo.com]

Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 10:04 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: docket number 160021-E1

I, Deborah Kempton and my husband C Todd Reaney of 6041 Burgundy Terrace, Port Orange, FL 32127; vehemently oppose any kind of rate increase in our electrical service. Our current rates are already insane, costing our family of four almost as much as two weeks of groceries cost! We have NO other electric services other than FPL available and if you were wondering raise the rates we would no longer be able to stay within our monthly budget. This increase is unnecessary and harmful to the majority of the community. I implore you to stop with the greed and consider your customers and their ability to make a decent life in our current political and financial situation.

Thank you for your time and effort to do what is best for the community.

Sincerely, Deborah Kembro -Reaney

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android